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Damon, Jessica

From: Damon, Jessica
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 7:17 PM
To: Madore, David
Subject: RE: Prospect Application

Yes, but she was complaining about not having enough time to review the application.  She is aware that if it is accepted 
it will be on the website and that the acceptance date is really the start of our review. 
 
 
 

From: Madore, David <David.Madore@maine.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 4:03 PM 
To: Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov> 
Subject: RE: Prospect Application 
 
That is fine. Ms. Jenkins is free to make an appointment to come in and review the document. Is she aware of that? 
 

From: Damon, Jessica <Jessica.Damon@maine.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2022 3:07 PM 
To: Madore, David <David.Madore@maine.gov> 
Subject: Prospect Application 
 
David, 
 
Kathleen Jenkins contacted me and was upset about the lack of time to review the paper copy of the application.  I did 
email her a copy of the NRPA application since it was smaller.  I hope that is alright.  I am still in the process of reviewing 
it for completeness. 
 
Thank you, 
Jessie 


